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 Nonprofit Organizations Given Opportunity to  

Raise Money as Election Day Workers 
 

KANSAS CITY, Mo. (July 14, 2016) – The Kansas City Board of Election Commissioners 

(KCEB) is recruiting local nonprofit organizations to sign up to serve as election workers for its 

new Adopt-A-Poll program. Adopt-A-Poll allows community groups a new way to serve the 

community while simultaneously raising funds for their worthy causes.  Monies earned by 

Adopt-A-Poll workers will be sent directly to the nonprofit organization identified on their 

application.  An election worker can earn up to $215.00 for their organization by working 

election day and attending a training class.      

There are specific requirements that each volunteer and nonprofit organization must meet. Visit 

www.kceb.org/elections/adoptapoll to learn more about the Adopt-A-Poll program.  For more 

information or to sign up to participate, interested nonprofit organizations should contact 

Deborah Sams at deborah@kceb.org, or Wesley Barnes wesley@kceb.org, or call us at 816-842-

4820. 
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